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The President’s Corner 
by Gayle Yarnell, President - LMAC

As our flying season slowly slips away and fall quickly

approaches, I am reminded of how quickly time passes. It

seems as though it was just a very short time ago that we

were waiting on the April weather to break so we could get

to the field and start burning holes in the sky. Once the

weather settled down we had a lot of activity at the field

and with all of the events there was something of interest

for everyone. Our first event this year was the Numb

Thumb Fly In, then came the Vintage event directed by Dan

Thompson. Next in line was the Club Picnic directed and

coordinated by Bob Cooper, then the Fall Classic directed

by Curtis Adams which also turned out well despite the

weather. I believe all of our recent events will show that

diligent planning and hard work by the Directors pays off

with success.

Gayle Yarnell 

President - Lexington Model Airplane Club

859-707-1697      yarnellg@roadrunner.com

The last event of the year will be our annual Swap Meet and it will be directed by Joe

Woods. Joe always puts on a great event and I know this one will be our best ever. I would

like to personally thank all of our contest directors for the effort and work that they put into the

events that we have throughout the year, THANK YOU. A lot of members contributed to the

success of the events and I don’t want to leave anyone out so thanks to all who took part. Our

next meeting will be on October 13th at the Morning Pointe Senior Center located on Shoreside

Dr. and will start at 7pm . Nominations for 2017 Board Members will be one of the business

topics so that elections will be held at the November meeting.

Come out and join in the fun and support the Club. Hope to see you at the next meeting and

don’t forget to bring that new plane out for the Coyote Hobbies Plane Of The Month Contest.
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Minutes of September 8th, 2016 Club Meeting 
by Mickey Breunig, Secretary

The club meeting was held on September 8th, 2016 at the LMAC airfield, 4200 Hedger Lane,

Lexington, KY. Lexington, KY.

The next meeting will be at 7:00 pm, Thursday, October 13th, 2016 at Morning Pointe Senior

Center, 150 Shoreside Dr, Lexington, KY.

The meeting was brought to order at 7:23 by Gayle Yarnell.

A motion was made by Gayle Yarnell to approve the minutes of the August meeting. The Motion 

was 2nd by Lee Wright and approved by vote.

The Treasurers Report was given by Carroll Ware. We have no new members this month and 

123 members. The motion was made by Gayle Yarnell to approve the report. The motion was 

2nd by Jesse Harris and approved by vote.

Old Business

We are still in the process of getting more estimates for the runway repair.

New Business

Dan Thompson has written letters to the airports within a 5 mile radius of LMAC informing 

them of our flying in the area per the FAA requirement.

Motion to adjourn at 7:52PM
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Treasurer’s Report
by Carroll Ware,Treasurer

New Members since last meeting: Michael Hollon, Shawn Stringer, James Newberry

Educational Savings Account Report ………………………………………..…. $621.51

Funds provided by the Lex. City Council for use in Fayette County School programs.

Income and Expense Report 
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Sylvester Hale won the Coyote Hobbies Model of the Month award with his F-16 fan jet

that is a 1985 Byron Originals model . This 14-1/2 pound model has a 48 inch wing span and is

an old glow powered fan jet that Sylvester converted to an electric fan jet using a Dynamax Fan

power plant with 12 cell LiPo batteries. Flying time with this propulsion system is about 3

minutes. To finish off this model, Sylvester used the PPG Base Coat, Clear Coat paint system to

create a beautifully designed paint job. Nice job, Sylvester !!

Congratulations to Sylvester with his winning entry for the Coyote Hobbies gift card !!
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Blast from the Past
by David Price

This series of articles will present advertisements from

vintage modeling magazines. The intent is to illustrate

technological advances that have taken place in our hobby. For

some, it will bring back memories, for newcomers it will

present a piece of history of radio control model aviation.

Here is an advertisement for the Mattel Radio from the March 1976 issue of Radio 

Control Modeler (RCM). This was my first radio, which I installed in a Falcon Jr. and flew 

briefly before gravity took over. The system was a single-channel, pulse radio on 27 MHZ 

(rudder only). The TX took 6 C-cell batteries and the receiver used 2 AA batteries. The rudder 

pulsed back and forth and when you gave it left or right it would be full deflection to the left 

or right.
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Farewell Party for Butch Krebs
by Bob Cooper

On Tuesday, Oct 4, we had a “Going

Away” party for Butch Krebs who is

moving to near Dallas, Texas in about 3

weeks. He joined the club 14 years ago

and has been a very active member who

served for many years as Head RC

Instructor and Safety Officer. Butch has

been a friend to all and will be greatly

missed. We wish him the best in Texas !
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November LMAC Swap Meet Announcement 

Don't forget the Swap Meet scheduled for Saturday, November 12, at 9:00 am. The location

is the same as last year, in the JackPot Bingo Hall at the lower level of Eastland Shopping

Center (under Harbor Freight). The event Flyer is attached. Table sales are off to a good start; so

I expect we will have a number of good items for sale. A good turnout of members will make a

favorable impression on the sellers; which will help future seller turnout. We will have a nice

Raffle item.

If you are able, please join us at 7:00 am the morning of the Swap Meet to help move the

tables for the sales configuration. That activity went quickly last year and we had no problem in

being ready for the 8:00 am entry of the sellers. The setup team will be able to have first shot at

their items of interest. Hot breakfast will be available from the food concession in the bingo hall.

We will also need help in returning the tables after the Meet. That reset starts at about 12:30 PM

and we will be done by 1:30 PM.

Joe Woods, 

2016 Swap Meet Coordinator

https://www.flickr.com/photos/96675618@N02/sets/72157670997512303

Fall Classic Giant Scale Fly-in Photos 

The 2016 KY Fall Classic Fly-in was another successful event, thanks to Curtis Adams, 

Mickey Breunig and their special event team. 

If you missed the event, then take a look at these professional quality photos taken by 

Bijan Salehi, LMAC member.  Many thanks to Bijan for sharing his beautiful with us.

Click on this link to see these wonderful Fall Classic photos……..

https://www.flickr.com/photos/96675618@N02/sets/72157670997512303
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2016 Calendar of Events
(Email Bob Cooper to add event dates)

Central Kentucky Float Fly  ( CKFF ) 

Charity Float Fly-in Event ………………………....May 28, 2016

Brown Bag Float Fly-in Event  ……………………Sept 3, 2016

Clark County R/C Barnstormers 

Annual Membership Meeting……………..……….. March 5, 2016

Spring Indoor Fun fly…………………….……….…. April 9, 2016

Glider/Sailplane Fun Fly………………….……….… May 21, 2016

Harold Brown Memorial Fly In…………..….………. June 11, 2016

Brown Bag Fall Fun Fly………………….……….…...Oct 1, 2016

Fall Indoor Fly In………………………..……….…......Nov 5,2016

Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC) 

Numb Thumb Fly……………………………….…........ Jan 1, 2016

Vintage Radio Control Society Fly-in........................ May 26-27, 2016

LMAC Club Picnic & Fun Fly...................................... July 16, 2016

Kentucky Fall Classic Fly-in....................................... Sept 15-18, 2016

LMAC Swap Meet..........................................................Nov 12, 2016  
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Thanks to Coyote Hobbies for their support to

the Lexington Model Airplane Club

2016 Club Officers

Next  LMAC Club Meeting:

Thursday, October 13th at 7:00 PM 

Meeting Location: 

Morning Pointe Senior Center  

150 Shoreside Dr, Lexington, KY

President               - Gayle Yarnell       (859) 707-1697 yarnellg@roadrunner.com 

Vice President       - Dan Thompson wb4guk@aol.com

Secretary               - Mickey Breunig    mbreunig@windstream.net

Treasurer               - Carroll Ware carroll.ware@gmail.com

Safety Officer        - Jesse Harris harrisj1206@gmail.com

Senior Advisor       - Curtis Adams         cadams5420@windstream.net

Editor                     - Bob Cooper            robert.cooperj@gmail.com

Training Coord.     - Gary Hyde g_hyde@hotmail.com 

Visitors are Welcome !!

Coyote Hobbies
Eastland Shopping Center

1301 Winchester Rd. Suite 121,  

Lexington, KY 40509

(859) 253-9330    

www.coyotehobbies.com

We are Lexington’s only family-owned brick and mortar hobby shop! Our

primary focus is on remote control vehicles of all types. We offer service and

parts for airplanes, helicopters, cars, trucks, drones, as well as 1/24 drag slot

cars. All of our staff participates directly in the hobby in some form or fashion.

Come see us for all your R/C hobby needs.


